
 Memorandum 
 

Date: January 8, 2024 

 
To: Board of Supervisors 

 
From: Santa Barbara County Fire Department 

 
Subject: Request to Withdraw Agenda Item A-14 

from the 01/09/2024 Board of Supervisors 

Meeting 
 

 
Dear Board Members, 

 

The Fire Department herein requests that you withdraw item A-14, regarding the 

proposed Santa Barbara County Employee Sheltering During Emergencies Policy, from the 

01/09/2024 BOS meeting pending further review. 

 
 

Thank you,  

 

 

 

Mark Hartwig, Director  
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